Diversity Statement

WFMU aims to fulfill its educational license by offering artistic programs of educational
interest, and by addressing community concerns throughout its programming. The station
emphasizes diversity in its workforce, management, and governing boards, as well as
across its program schedule and also within specific programs, stressing radio as a creative
medium, and broadcasting information to the community about available private, non-
profit and governmental services. Funded largely by listener contributions, WFMU has a
special relationship to its audience and community.

By highlighting diversity within programs instead of relying on “coalition-based”
scheduling (an approach that most college and community stations choose) and by
rejecting the strict classifications of style and genre present in the marketing of music,
WFMU hopes to expand listeners’ horizons. If we succeed, then we have achieved our goal
of providing an alternative service not only to commercial radio, but to other non-
commercial stations as well. WFMU's workforce, management, and governing boards
appreciate and reflect the above stated goals, while our programmers and programming
also strive to represent diverse voices.

In recent years, WFMU has welcomed new volunteers, interns, program hosts, Community
Advisory Board members, and programs to broaden the station's diversity. We plan to
continue these efforts as well as develop new programs to bring underrepresented voices
and music to our airwaves.



